
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
I would like to add my voice to the requests to make the listing the use of palm oil in 
products mandatory. I feel it is very important that we know where our foods and 
consumable materials are sourced from.   
  
We should have the right to make informed decisions when it comes to making 
purchasing decisions.  At present there is no way to know what is included in many 
products as the labelling is very vague. 
  
It is important that we begin to take responsibility for the damage we are doing to 
our planet and we have to learn to live with all other creatures who also inhabit this 
world.  We are not the only ones with rights, they should also have the right to live 
in peace and have there own space.  
  
Thank you 
  
Catherine White 
 


